
Postage Stamps—If you could drop any used postage stamps into the 
Sacristy it would be appreciated. They are used on the Missions. 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Noel & Paula Whelan, Noel Whelan Junior,  

Deceased Members of the Whelan Family.  

Francis Ward, Ann Kavanagh, Kathleen & Patrick Finneran 

Joseph Kirby, Mary Craig, Marie Farrell,  

Marie Lawless, Tony Purdue, Babs O’Donnell,  

Charles O’Brien, James & Margaret Duffy. 

 

 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Devine Mercy Conference—RDS—21st to 23rd February……….. 

CRC Art Exhibition 2020—Saturday & Sunday 22nd & 23rd Febru-

ary…….. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

The Presentation of Our Lord—2nd February Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 

Thought for the day  

Our Gospel today describes two very old people—

Simeon and Anna—who are very attractive in their 

old age. They have lived prayerful lives of faith and, 

in particular, of hope and expectation. Being wise, 

they are people of discernment and they recognise 

the moment of grace, the coming of the Messiah. 

Wouldn’t it be wonderful to be like them in old 

age? The secret is to be now what we hope to be 

then. If we wish to be serene, wise, discerning, full 

of faith—then now is the time: As St Paul says: 

“See, now is the accept-able time; see, now is the 

day of salva-tion!” (2 Cor 6:2)  

Prayer  

Abba, Father, God of all time, you call us to be-

come your children. Send your Holy Spirit into our 

hearts that we may live our faith serenely in the 

present moment and give us grace to recognise the 

time of your appearing.  

Entrance :            Hymn 8  Page 8              
Recessional :       Hymn 10  Page 8              
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Feast of the Presentation of Our 
Lord (Candlemas Day) is this Sunday 
and  blessing of candles will take  
place at all Masses.  

 
First Sunday — This Sunday is also 
the first Sunday of the month and 
Eucharistic Adoration will take place 
from 3.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. with 
adoration from 4.30 p.m. to 5.00 
p.m. for children.  

 
Feast of St Blaise is this Monday, 
3rd February.  Blessing of throats 
will take place after all Masses.  
 
First Friday—next Friday, 1st Febru-
ary is the first Friday of the month 
and confessions will be heard on 
Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. 
Mass.   

 
Eucharistic Adoration in 
Parish Church takes place 
every Monday afternoon in 

our Church from 3.00  to 4.00 p.m. 
and on the first Sun day of the 
month from 3.00 to 5.00 with ado-
ration from 4.30 p.m. to 5.00 p.m.  

for children. Eucharistic  Adoration 
in Clonturk House, continues every 
Sunday evening from 7 to 8 p.m.  
 

Our Scripture Reflection 
Group  meet on Thursday 
mornings at 11.00 am in the 

Annadale room. All are welcome. 
 
Family Offering—By now everyone 
should have received their Family 
Offering envelope boxes. If not 
please contact the Parish Office/
Sacristy on 8332772.  Standing Or-
der is also an available option as 
well an electronic transfers. Thank 
you for your support. 
 
Dublin Diocesan Children’s Pilgrim-
age to Lourdes—The DDCP are hold-
ing their Annual Church Gate Collec-
tion this weekend  Your support 

would be much appreciated. 
 

Tea/Coffee mornings  con-
tinue every Tuesday , 

Wednesday & Thursday after the 
10.00 a.m. Mass. New members 
welcome. 

School Building Project—Work is expected to start shortly on a 2 class-
room extension to the Infants/Girls Schools. This will necessitate the par-
tial removal of the dividing wall between the Church and the school. 
Some inconvenience may arise as a result of this work. Further infor-
mation will be made available as the work progresses. 

Church Repository/Shop:  The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 

every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. 
Mass and after 11.00 a.m. 
Mass on Sundays. We have a 

good supply of sacramental me-
mentos for all occasions.  
 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st & 3rd  
Saturday of the month 
from 10.30 a.m.— 12.30 
pm. We look forward to 
new members. For fur-
ther details Ph: (085) 
1088538 .        
                                   

Dublin Diocesan Children’s Pilgrim-
age to Lourdes—The DDCP will hold 
their Annual Church gate Collection 
next weekend 1st/2nd February 
Your support would be much appre-
ciated 
 

The Community Prayer 
Group   meets on Thursday 
evenings at 8.00 pm in the  
 

 

Annadale room.  The meeting con-
sists of prayer, reading and reflec-
tion on the Sunday  Gospel. All are 
welcome. 

 
Rosary Beads—If you have an extra 
set of Rosary Beads that you are not 
using please leave them into the 
Sacristry for use in our hospitals.  

 
 
Pilgrimage to Knock—Marino Parish 
Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will take 
place on Sunday 24th May  2020 - 
Contact Lorraine on 086-3900073 or 
Catherine on 086-8424747—Full 
details on Church Notice Board. 

 
Parish Newsletter—The latest date 
for material for inclusion in the par-
ish newsletter is 6th March 2020 
 
Society of St. Vincent DePaul—The 
Society of St. Vincent De paul will 
hold its usual monthly Church Gate 
|Collection next weekend, 8th /9th 
February. 

Parish Lotto:      
There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.       
The winning numbers were: 15, 18, 22 & 30  
The Jackpot now stands at €2,100.00  
   
Note: The latest time for receipt of entries is 12 noon on date of draw. 


